2015 AGM Minutes
Thursday 19th November 2015
Present –   Peter Warwick, Carolynne Wark, Greg Wark, William Wark, Robert French, Ian Warwick, Hendrika Sharwood, Megan Warwick, Darren McGuire
Apologies –  Vera Achkar, Moises Palacios, Mariella Spina, Dorothy Warwick, Jennifer Griffiths
Review of 2014 minutes 
Presentation of Annual Report (secretary) - See annual report

Treasurer’s report - See annual report

Nomination for Life Membership - nil
Constitutional Amendments – nil
Election of officials for 2016
	Position
	Nominated
	Nominated by
	Seconded
	Accepted

	Secretary
	Greg Wark
	Darren McGuire
	Robert French
	yes

	Assistant Secretary
	Darren McGuire
	Greg Wark
	Ian Warwick
	yes

	Treasurer
	Carolynne Wark
	Robert French
	Darren McGuire
	yes

	Registrar
	Carolynne Wark
	Peter Warwick
	Hendrika Sharwood
	yes

	Fundraising Coordinator
	Jennifer Griffiths
	Greg Wark
	Megan Warwick
	yes

	Club Coach
	
	
	
	yes

	
	
	
	
	

	Ladies Coordinator 
	Hendrika Sharwood
	Carolynne Wark
	Greg Wark
	yes

	Councillors to NSWCFA (2)
	Greg Wark
	Peter Warwick
	Wil Wark
	yes

	
	Darren McGuire
	Darren McGuire
	Greg Wark
	yes

	Delegates to GDSFA (2)
	Peter Warwick
	Greg Wark
	Darren McGuire
	yes

	
	Robert French
	Robert French
	Greg Wark
	yes

	Webmaster/newsletter editor
	Greg Wark
	Wil Wark
	Megan Warwick
	yes

	
	Wil Wark
	Darren McGuire
	Hendrika Sharwood
	no

	Equipment Officer
	
	
	
	

	Grounds person
	Ian Warwick
	Greg Wark
	Robert French
	yes

	Committee Members (2)
	Dorothy Warwick
	Peter Warwick
	Megan Warwick
	yes

	
	Wil Wark
	Greg Wark
	Peter Warwick
	yes


Darren McGuire was officially congratulated in gaining election to the management committee of NSWCFA.

Meeting closed 8.30pm

General Meeting Agenda 

(that followed the AGM)

1 Appointment of President by committee – Peter Warwick appointed President for 2016
2 Appointment of Peter Warwick as Canteen Manager for 2016 

The meeting acknowledged the service that Dorothy Warwick has made to the running of the club through her tireless efforts in the canteen and whilst these will certainly continue the change in who officially holds the position required that an acknowledgment and the thanks of the committee be recorded in the minutes.  Nobody in the club has ever worked harder than Dorothy and we are all very grateful.

3 Presentation – The rain made the night more difficult and the need to cancel the sausage sizzle was unavoidable.  It did give Peter a chance to be part of the presentation which was nice and it kept everyone in the hall which had up and down sides!   Overwhelmingly the flow and speed of presentation was applauded.  A photo slide show for ext year and some music is recommended.  Perhaps also get teams to sit together at the front
4 Registration – (Dates, on line, banners) – Just going with the two rego dates in 2016.  Intention to get coaches and managers to push their players to reregister on line over Christmas – now would be better!   Please keep an eye on the banners and if you see them flopping please straighten up.  
5 Gear return/stocktake – more new jerseys will be purchased but other stock is OK at this time.  Look at purchasing small practise goals.
Meeting closed 9.15pm
